
Team  of  Phillips  Murrah
employees participate in Race
for the Cure

Phillips Murrah’s
Rae  White,
Michelle Campney,
Nanette  Morris
and  her  family
stand at Race for
the Cure.

A group of Phillips Murrah employees joined together in late
October to participate in a 5K for Race for the Cure at
Bicentennial Park at the Civic Center Music Hall.

“My family and I have participated in the Race for the Cure
for a number of years,” Paralegal Nanette Morris said. “We
have had friends, luckily not any family members, that have
been affected by breast cancer and have seen how devastating
the disease can be.

“Other  employees  of  Phillips  Murrah  have  been  touched  by
breast cancer in a number of ways and so asking the Firm to
participate was an easy decision.”

Morris, along with A. Michelle Campney, Lisa McAlister, Rae
White, and their families showed their support for the cause.
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“Cancer, of all kinds, has affected my friends and family and
I wanted to show my support by participating,” said White.

To learn more about Race for the Cure and to find ways to
donate to the cause, visit the Susan G. Komen website here.
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